
Duncan Cran Elementary School 
8130 – 89

th
 Avenue 

Fort St John, BC  V1J 5S5 

 

Telephone: (250) 787-0417     Fax: (250) 785-1581 
 

 

 

September 10, 2010 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

Duncan Cran School has been chosen to be part of the BC School Fruit and Vegetable 

Nutritional Program. This program is in collaboration with the BC Ministries of Health, 

Education, Agriculture and Lands, Tourism, Sports and the Arts. This program is FREE!! 

Students will receive fresh fruit and vegetable snacks twice a week every other week 

starting the week of September 14th. This program does not replace recess and lunch 

snacks but is part of a teaching tool in the classroom to promote healthy eating. 

 

If you do not wish your child to be involved in the program, please sign and send back 

this form 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Brent Ranger 

Principal 

 

 

             

 

September 9, 2010 

 

I ,          Parent/Guardian of  

                                      
(please print)   

__________________________________ do not want him/her involved in BC School  

                            
(please print)   

Fruit and Vegetable Nutritional Program. 

 

Parent/Guardians signature: _________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 


